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December 10,2009 

Mr. Mark Whitaker 
Departmental Representative 

to the DNFSB 
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

Dear Mr. Whitaker: 

In accordance with Section 3 15(c) of the enabling legislation (42 USC 2286d) for 
the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board), enclosed are comments from 
the Think Outside the Bomb organization. These comments were sent by Liz 
Woodruff as this group's representative. These comments are in response to Board 
Recommendation 2009-2. 

The Board is accepting these comments as part of the official record of Board 
Recommendation 2009-2. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Grosner 
General Manager 

Enclosure 

http://www.hss.doe.gov/deprep/2009/AttachedFile/fb09D10a_att.pdf

